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Make your voice 
heard!

The Maryland Department of Agriculture’s 
Pesticide Regulation Section, in cooperation 
with USDA’s National Agricultural Statistics 
Service (NASS), has been periodically 
conducting a voluntary pesticide use survey 
since 1983. We are conducting a survey 
for calendar year 2022. Although this is 
a voluntary survey, we urge everyone to 
participate. By completing this survey, you 
will help the Department to collect valuable 
information on the pesticide products used 
in Maryland. This will help the Department 
to ensure your pesticide products are 
registered for use in Maryland, to better target 
water quality surveys, and to inform sound 
regulatory decisions about pesticide products. 
Please complete the survey and mail it back 
by April 1, 2023.

Thank you for your participation.
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